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Georgia welcomes the Delegation of the Kingdom of Morocco and thanks for the presentation of the national report.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We commend the Government OF the Kingdom of Morocco for ratification of the First Optional Protocol to the ICCPR and the Optional Protocol to the CEDAW.

We also commend the Government for submitting reports to the treaty bodies and its national voluntary review report on the SDG implementation to the High-Level Political Forum on Sustainable Development (2020).

We welcome the steps taken in order to improve the access to education and the quality of education and positively note national developments towards promotion of women’s rights.

Herewith, Georgia would like to recommend to the Kingdom of Morocco:

· To continue its efforts to promote full access to education;
· To continue its work in order to combat the violence against women.

With this in mind, we wish the delegation of the Kingdom of Morocco a very successful review.
